
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

31 January 2019 
Proposal: 
 
That the Council formally objects to the current Corporate Plan as the targeted 
actions set out in the Plan do not truly reflect or meet the needs those who are 
most vulnerable in Torbay.  The Corporate Plan targeted actions should 
therefore be updated and amended to reflect the following: 
 
Torbay Council’s ambition is for Torbay’s residents to be informed, prosperous 

and healthy. This will be achieved through the following targeted actions:  

Protecting and supporting all children and vulnerable adults giving them 

the best start in life;  

Giving all children the best start in life; 

Working towards the eradication of poverty and a more prosperous 

Torbay;  

Promoting healthy lifestyles across Torbay; and 

Ensuring Torbay remains an attractive and safe place to live, and visit; 

work and play through the adoption of sustainable policies that protect 

and enhance our natural environment, promote life long-learning and 

encourage public engagement in decision making. 

Protecting and supporting vulnerable adults. 

 
In accordance with the Constitution at F4.9, the Council therefore requires the 
Mayor to consider this objection by 11 February 2019: 
 
a) submit a revision of the Corporate Plan with the reasons for any 

amendments to the Council for its consideration;  or 
 
b) inform the Council of any disagreement that the Executive has with any 

of the Council’s objections and the Executive’s reasons for any such 
disagreement. 

 
Proposed by Councillor Long 
 
Seconded by Councillor Darling (S) 

Notice of Motion 
Objection to Corporate Plan 

 
Objection to Existing Policy Framework Document 

(Constitution Reference:  Budget and Policy Framework Standing Order F4.8) 


